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GOVERNOR State of California 
GOVERNOR'S OFFICE 

SACRAMENTO

January 13, 1964

Mrs. Daniel Tolmach
Oxnard, California
Dear Jane:
Thanks so much for your thoughtful note. I 
deeply appreciate your kind words of support, 
and I'm very flattered by your suggestion. 
However, my only ambition at this time is to 
do the best job I can as California's Governor 
and, believe me, that is challenge enough for 
me.
With every good wish to you and your family,
Sincerely

EDMUND G. BROWN, Governor


